
From:  Gary Patch <standuptall@gmail.com> 

To: Sally Stang <Sally.Stang@tucsonaz.gov>, <mayor1@tucsonaz.gov>, "ward6@tucsonaz.gov" 
<ward6@tucsonaz.gov> 

CC: "jloichinger@achp.gov" <jloichinger@achp.gov>, OrientationTest2013 
<Zach.R.Carter@hud.gov>, Michael Trailor <michael.trailor@azhousing.gov>, Jody Gibbs 
<j.gibbsarchitect@gmail.com>, Jack McLain <jackmclain@mac.com>, Demion Clinco 
<demionclinco@gmail.com> 

Date:  04/27/2015 2:41 PM 

Subject:  Downtown Motor Hotel Petition 

 

Ms. Stang, 

 

We are including a link with this email of a petition that has been 

circulated in Armory Park and Barrio Libre [and the wider city] protesting 

the destruction of the Downtown Motor Hotel. In just a few days we have 

collected over 250 signatures and comments in support of saving and 

rehabilitating the existing building. The comments are telling as to pubic 

input and we ask that they ALL be included in the public record listed on 

the city website. 

 

Please let us know if we need to print these comments and send them to your 

office in order for them to be included. 

 

In your 106 review, please go back and seriously look at options that AVOID 

the destruction of this historic Joesler building. You have yet to do that 

on a serious level. You owe it to the public and to historic preservation. 

 



https://www.change.org/p/sally-stang-mayor-jonathan-rothschild-steve-kozachik-help-save-the-
historic-downtown-motor-hotel#petition-letter 

 

Thank You, 

Gary Patch 

Darren Clark 


